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From: Brandy Peterman <brandy@craigtaylorconstructionco.com>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 2:17 PM

To: Jennifer Brock

Cc: Brandy Peterman; Craig; Amy Taylor

Subject: [External]Permit Update - Permit #SFD1909-0021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

We need to update the plumber listed on Permit #SFD1909-0021 for 167 Ralph Patterson Lane,

Broadway, NC 27505.

We are removing Titan Plumbing and adding Dalrymple Plumbing. Please see their information

below and let us know if you

David Dalrymple

Dalrymple Plumbing

4423 Lee Ave

Sanford, NC 27332

Phone: (919) 498-4196
Email: dnaq423@gmail.com

License #: 28849

Thank you for your help!

Thank you,

Brandy Peterman
Office Manager

Craig Taylor Construction
(910) 703-1564
brandv@craigtaylorconstructionco.com

need anything further to make this update.



